
On April 4, the Chesapeake City Chamber of Commerce held a Gala fundraiser for the CCEA. Many of our 
Volunteers attended the event and danced the night away. We were blessed and honored to receive 
$4000 from the Chamber for the event as well as $1000 and a large food donation from the town of 
Chesapeake City. Thank you to both organizations!!  

Peace and Blessings,  

Mike Hogan CCEA President 304-820-8350 


